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Rep. Tranel’s Statement on Washington D.C.’s Unrest

Madison, WI – State Representative Travis Tranel (R-Cuba City) released the following statement on the violence and storming of the U.S. Capitol in Washington D.C. today.

“While I am as disappointed as anyone in the outcome of the presidential election, the violence and unlawful conduct by some election protesters in Washington D.C. today was totally unacceptable. These individuals should be held accountable and prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law for their actions.  It’s never ok to attack law enforcement, storm public buildings, or commit violent acts.”
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